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Dear Tracy Weaver,

we would like to make a public comment for the Council City meeting today

ESMoA wishes everyone well and we invite you to visit us online
at esmoa.orq for our free online program offerings through #£SMoAatHome that
includes free resources for all ages and virtual tours.

We are looking forward to working with our El Segundo Schools in the new school
year together.

We are inviting students and teachers to reserve free virtual
field trips and use our free online resources at ESMoA.

ESMoA admires the work El Segundo for Black Lives is doing with the City and
we look forward to working together.

ESMoA thanks El Segundo TV for highlighting El Segundo's wonderful
nonprofit organizations:

The Old Town Music Hall, ESMoA, and the Automobile Driving Museum.

These institutions need your support to continue operating. Please
see: www.youtube.com/watch?v=5hZ3FDwaFVQ

Regards,

Barbara Boehm



